Town of Richlands
Industrial Development Authority
August 10" 2021

The Richlands IDA held a regular monthly meeting on August 10", 2021 at 8:00 A.M. with the
following members present:

Larry Worrell Gary Jackson
Larry Johnson Steve Jessee

Members Absent: Reece Strong, Barry Alley, Cody Elswick
Also present: John O’Daniel, Ashley Harris

Larry Worrell called the meeting to order.
Steve Jessee gave the invocation.
Larry Worrell led the pledge of allegiance.

Motion to approve the agenda approved.
Motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting approved.

Ashley Harris provided update concerning Cares Act funding:

Ol1d Business:

Greenway Project discussion:

John O’Daniel has met with contractor concerning modifications to stage.
Ken’s Construction to begin construction soon

Completion anticipated November 2021.

Library Project discussion:

John O’Daniel has met with director concerning $1,000,000 in fund raising.
Director Erica Hall approved window and siding renovations.

Funding approved for materials.

Building contractor to be approved.

New Business:
Steve Jessee inquired about the centralization of the prior Minutes of Richlands IDA meetings.
Larry Worrell inquired about the availability of Magic Mart property and the convenience store

property located near V&V Restaurant.

Motion to adjourn approved.



Next meeting: September 14", 2021
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